
 2024 BATTLE OF THE 

ROCK BANDS  

EVENT INFORMATION 
Clairvaux MacKillop College is proud to host the annual 2024 Battle of the ROCK 

Bands.  It will be staged in the college’s Mary MacKillop Learning Centre, Klumpp 

Road, Upper Mt Gravatt,  on Thursday October 3, Friday October 4, and Saturday 

October 5, 2024.    

In 2024 we have 30 high school bands performing, with different bands on each 

night.  The schools performing are in performance order below: 

THURSDAY OCTOBER 3 FRIDAY OCTOBER 4 SATURDAY OCTOBER 5  

Mt St Michaels College    St Thomas More College   Albany Creek SHS   

Southern Cross College     Carmel College   St Augustines College   

Villanova College    Chisholm College Mansfield SHS   

St Peter Claver College   Emmaus College   Moreton Bay College   

Siena Catholic College   Loganlea SHS   St John Fisher College   

San Sisto College   Moreton Bay Boys College  Brisbane Boys’ College  

Mary MacKillop Catholic 
College Toowoomba   

Wynnum SHS   Cannon Hill Anglican College   
  

Loreto College    John Paul College   Mt Maria College   

Canterbury College   Sheldon College  Coomera Anglican College   

Rochedale  SHS St Josephs Gregory Terrace    Clairvaux MacKillop College   

 

We are endebted to the many event and prize sponsors and industry partners 

who have continued to support the Battle of the Rock Bands, enabling the young 

rock musicians in our midst an avenue to perform their craft.  These include The 

Bribane City Festival Funding Program, BJ’s Sound and Lighting, Southside 

Toyota, The Triffid, Shure, Zildjian, QCEC, the Guitar Centre at the Gabba, 

Manny’s, Reval Real Estate, IJS, and Yamaha Music Australia.  

The performances start at 6:30pm each night and there will be food and coffee 

vans on site from 5pm.  The event will conclude at about 10:30pm.  There will 

be some parking on site or more parking is available via a short walk from the 

Park and Ride facility on Klumpp Road.  



Tickets to the event are only $15- each plus booking fees. In 2024 there will be 

two types of available tickets. In the venue we will have a General Admission 

Standing Area closest to the stage and an Allocated Seated Area behind the 

General Admission Standing Area. If a General Admission Standing ticket is 

purchased, no seat is allocated to the ticket holder.  Those who buy a Seated 

Ticket will have that seat allocated to them for the night purchased.  They can 

leave their seat and join the crowd in the General Admission Standing area if 

they choose. Tickets are on sale from Sunday September 1.  

The Allocated Seated Ticket link is https://www.trybooking.com/CTQKJ 

 

The General Admission Ticket link is https://www.trybooking.com/CTQLR 

 

These will also be advertised on the Clairvaux MacKillop College website and 

the Battle of the ROCK Bands Facebook and Instagram pages. 
 

Thanks again for your support of these young talented musicians.  

Please direct any enquiries through our facebook site or contact us through the 

Clairvaux MacKillop College office on 33479200. 

The BOTRB TEAM 
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